
 
 
 
Date: August 22, 2018 
 
To:  Board of Directors 
 
From:  Ami Ortiz, Director of Business & Finance 
 
Re: 2018-19 Consolidated Application for Funding 
 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the Board approve the 2018-19 Consolidated Application for Funding 
for Hollister Prep and Gilroy Prep. 
 
Background 
Local Educational Agencies (LEA) use the Consolidated Application and Reporting System (CARS) 
to electronically apply for, manage, report and provide assurances that the district will comply 
with the legal requirements related to specific formulas driven by state and/or federal 
categorical programs.  
 
The LEA is required to review and receive approval of their Application for Funding selections 
with their local governing board.  
 
Summary 
Staff recommends the Board to approve the 2018-19 Application for Funding for both Gilroy 
Prep and Hollister Prep. 
 










